Invitation: Speaker of 2011 EU Summer School (Aug8-10)

Von: **Chu Ming-yuan** (jochu@alumni.nsysu.edu.tw)

Gesendet: Mittwoch, 20. Juli 2011 11:45:51

An: 92059@mail.wtuc.edu.tw

Dear Mr. Armin Ibitz,

I am the executive Secretary of EU Centre at National Sun Yat-sen University.

we will be holding hosting "2011 EU Summer School: Climate Change and carbon

reduction strategy" next month from 8, August to 10, August.

Professor Kao, Ming-rea, the vice president of Wenzao Ursuline College of

Languages, recommended us to invite you as a lecturer of our summer school.

Thus, we cordially to invite you to be the speaker of oneninety-minute-long

class for the summer school to share your insights into the latest

developments in your field.

Please find more information below:

Theme: 2011 EU Summer School: Climate Change and Carbon

Reduction Strategy

Time: August 8-9 or August 9-10

Place: National Sun Yat-sen University

If you are willing to accept our offer, please inform me that is it possible

for you do deliver your lecture in Chinese.

Thank you very much and hope to hear from you soon!

Best Regards,

Jo Chu

國立中山大學歐洲聯盟中心 高雄市鼓山區蓮海路70號 國際事務處 歐盟中心

EU Centre, Office of International Affairs, National Sun Yat-sen University No. 70, Lien-hai Rd., Kaohsiung, Taiwan, R.O.C. Tel. +886-7-525-2000 ext. 2244

Fax. +886-7-525-2240

E-mail. jochu@staff.nsysu.edu.tw

Website: http://europa.oia.nsysu.edu.tw

EU Centre at NSYSU